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DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION 

CITY COUNCIL ORDINANCE REQUEST SUMMARY 

TSA Recapitalization and Baggage Handling System Modernization 
 

 
Purpose and Use of Agreement(s) 
 
The efficient processing of bags is a critical operational need for DEN.  PCL Construction Services, Inc. was selected via a competitive 

Request for Proposal (RFP) process to provide design/build task-based services for Denver International Airport (DEN) for the 

Transportation Security Administration Recapitalization and Baggage Handling System Modernization scopes.  

The City and the TSA have entered into Other Transaction Agreements (OTA) in which the recapitalization of TSA’s existing baggage 
screening machines has been approved through this OTA, which will fund certain portions of the work. The contract further contains 
additional scope options, including but not limited to four potential baggage handling system terminal projects for which DEN has 
sought grant funding under the Federal Aviation Administration’s (FAA) Notice of Funding Opportunity for the Bipartisan 
Infrastructure Law, Airport Terminal, and Tower Project Information Submittal.  Work Scopes will be issued as funds become 
available; the contract will not exceed $500,000,000.   
 
Contract(s) Description 
 
TSA Recapitalization and BHS Modernization – Date of Execution + 5 years, Not to Exceed $500,000,000 
 
Vendor(s) 
 
PCL Construction Services, Inc. #202262907 
 
DSBO Goals 
 
PCL Construction Services, Inc. has committed to meeting the 9% DBE goal for this contract.  
 
 

 

 


